
Dear Staff members, 

A very good morning. We are very happy to share good news that 47 of our students got selected for Palle 

Technologies, Bangalore. The students are supposed to attend an online training from 22nd May, 2024 

from 6.00 PM and then Offline training from 3rd June, 2024 at Bangalore. 

Selected Candidates Names are: 

 ELADI SWETHA 

 SHAIK SALAM 

 SUHEEBA SULTANA SHAIK 

 SHAIK SHAIKSHAVALI 

 M.SAMEER HUSSAIN 

 MAMILLA NAGA SUSMITHA 

 KADAM HARIKA BAI 

 L.VASUDHA 

 P. AYESHA TASNEEM 

 K. RAHIMA NIMRA MUBEEN 

 YEDULA GANGOTHRI 

 SHAIK ASMA PARVEEN 

 TELUGU VIKAS 

 KURUVA MADHU 

 SHAIK MUDASSIR 

 GANI MASTAN 

 THODKAR RAKSHITHA 

 MEDASANI SINDHU MADHURI 

 SHAIK MOHAMMED MUZAMMIL 

 BACHU NAGAMBIKA 

 SHAIK SHIREENBANU 

 SINDHU JOSHI 

 MADDINENI LAKSHMI NANDINI 

 TOMARE DIVYA 

 MARIMESI SOWMYA 

 MARAM AMRUTHA SRIVALLI 

 NAKKA CHINNI 

 BOYA SIRISHA 

 GANDLA AYYAPPA 

 MULLA ANWAR BASHA 

Instruct the students to join the WhatsApp group immediately by using the WhatsApp link they received 

to their mail box. 

Congratulations to all the faculty members, training and placement team for the success. 

 

With regards, 

Dr C V Satyanarayana 

Vice Principal & Placement Officer 


